
 

From: <crberry@metrocast.net> 
Date: Tue, Feb 15, 2022 at 10:57 AM 
Subject: Landcare 
To: Mark Avery <madplanboard@gmail.com> 
 
 

Good Morning Mark, 

  

Our applicant has retained council to aid in the remainder of the planning process.  We have not 

had a chance to have an internal team meeting to bring him up to speed on this project and 

therefore are not prepared to attend tomorrow nights meeting.  We would like to continue the 

application for two weeks but may need a full thirty days.  We will not know if we need the full 

30 days until later next week so I would ask for a 2 week extension for now.    Please let me 

know if you have any questions. 

  

 

  

Christopher R. Berry, SIT 

Principal, President 

Berry Surveying & Engineering 

335 Second Crown Point Road 

Barrington, NH 03825 

603-332-2863 
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